
 

 

  

Meeting of the Canvassing Board 

For the Plant City Annexation All Mail Ballot Election 

July 19, 2022 – Election Day 

 

Pursuant to notice duly given, the Canvassing Board (the “Board”) for the Plant City Annexation All 

Mail Ballot Election held a meeting at 2:30 PM at the Robert L. Gilder Elections Service Center, 2514 

N. Falkenburg Road, Tampa, Florida.   

 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT               Craig Latimer, Supervisor of Elections 

     Peg Reese, Chief of Staff 

 

ALSO PRESENT    Heather Haines, Director of Information Technology 

      

The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Latimer at 2:30 PM. The purpose of the meeting was 

to canvass vote by mail ballots. Seal number 016937 was cut and 6 vote by mail ballots were 

tabulated.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 2:41 PM and will reconvene at 7:00 PM to certify the election results.  

 

The Board reconvened the meeting at 7:00 PM. Supervisor Latimer produced the results report. 

 

The Official Results Report was presented and signed by the board. The Certificate of the Supervisor 

of Elections was presented and signed by Supervisor Latimer. 

 

The meeting recessed at 7:05 PM. 

 

Attached reports:  

EL45 Report 

Certificate of Supervisor of Elections 

        

                    _______________________________________  

       Britney Bridgman, Executive Assistant  

       July 19, 2022 






